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I am opposed to HB 3075 and Measure 114 because of the lack of infrastructure to 

effectively enforce the ruling without interfering with law abiding citizens rights to own 

a gun. This is the definition of putting the cart before the horse. It doesn’t make 

sense, these programs don’t exist. How can you enforce a law for which the path to 

follow does not exist? That makes our Oregon law makers look foolish and inept to 

do their jobs. Laws like these are so outlandish and extravagant that it makes it look 

like all for show, instead of a government who is serious about making Oregon a 

wonderful place to live. Our millions of tax dollars have already funded the battle of 

M114 this far, continuing the battle for an unfounded idea with no plan or programs in 

place, is an irresponsible use of our tax money. The people profiting are lawyers, not 

the people on either side of this. Thank you for taking my testimony into 

consideration.  


